Truy cập Website hoc360.net – Tải tài liệu học tập miễn phí

Test 15 - 20401

Question I. Give the correct form of the words provided:	
1	is one of the qualities required of a social worker. (FLEXIBLE)
2. Nove	lists are among the most people in the world. (IMAGINE)
3. Secon	ndary education is and free in many countries. (COMPEL)
4. The s	song has been selected for the Sea Games 22, Vietnam. (OFFICE)
5	are doing their best to make people aware of the danger of air pollution
(ENVIR	RONMENT)
6. Your	father is a bit . I think he should go on a diet. (WEIGH)

Question II. Read the passage and answer the questions below

The search for alternative resources of energy has resulted in various directions. Many communities are burning garbage and other biological waste products to produce electricity. Changing waste products into gases or oil is also an efficient way to dispose of waste. Experimental work is being done to make synthetic fuels from coal, or coal tars. But to date, that process has proved expensive. Other experiments are underway to harness power with giant windmills. Geothermal power, heat from the earth, is also being tested.

Some experts are trying to revive hydroelectric power which is derived from streams and rivers. Fifty years ago, hydroelectric power provided one third of the electricity used in the United States, but today it supplies only four per cent. The oceans are another source of energy. Scientists are studying ways to change the energy of ocean currents, tides, and waves into electricity. Experiments are also underway to make use of temperature differences in ocean water to produce energy.

1. What are many communities doing to produce electricity?

Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/tailieutieuhocvathcs/

Truy cập Website <u>hoc360.net</u> – Tải tài liệu học tập miễn phí

2. Has the process of making synthetic fuels from coal, or coal tars proved cheap?		
3. Where is hydroelectric power derived from?		
4. What percentage of the electricity used in the United States does hydroelectric		
power provide today?		
Question III. Fill in each space with a suitable word		
A. British and American English have a lot of words which look the same but have		
different meanings. Nobody ever gets(.1)trouble if they make a mistake,		
although you may get a strange look if you ask for the wrong clothes. There are		
some American English words that the British don't use at (2) However,		
most of the (3) between British and American English are small. You can		
usually understand what words(4) from the context.		
1,; 2,; 4,		
B. Rivers are one of the world's most important natural 1 Many cities are		
on large rivers, and almost every country 2 at least one river that plays an		
important part 3 the lives of its people. Besides transportation, rivers supply		
food, water for crops, water to drink, 4 opportunities for recreation.		
1/2/4		

Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/tailieutieuhocvathcs/